
Earl  Clare

With  great  enthusiasm  we  have  received  the  documentation  presented  via  email  in  which  it  certifies  
that  BELIZEBILLIARDSPORTINGLEAGUE,  is  the  federation  that  represents  billiards  in  its  country.

According  to  the  CPB  statute,  from  now  on  they  are  considered  affiliated  members  and  from  the  
year  2024,  they  will  pay  an  annual  membership  of  US$600.00  and  will  be  able  to  participate  in  all  
official  events  and  in  ordinary  or  extraordinary  assemblies  with  the  commitment  to  abide  by  and  
respect  the  status  and  regulations  of  CPB.  Likewise,  this  year  they  will  be  able  to  participate  in  all  
official  sports  events  or  endorsed  by  ourconfederation.

President  –  BelizeBilliardSportingLeague

We  also  acknowledge  receipt  of  the  amount  of  US$300.00  (three  hundred  dollars)  as  payment  for  
membership  in  CPB.

Without  further  ado,  let  me  reiterate  my  cordial  greetings.

His  office.

Given  in  the  city  of  Managua  on  the  seven  days  of  the  month  of  June  two  thousand  and  twenty-three.

Mister

Dear  Mr.Clare,

Carlos  A.  Rivera  Alvarez
President
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